
Item 15ix - Question Time 

 

To the Leader of the Council 

“What funding has Highland Council requested from Central Government in respect 
of Brexit mitigation?” 

Response to Mr R MacWilliam 

The Council has submitted two bids to the Scottish Government in respect of Brexit 
mitigation. The first bid was for £12.515 million which included money to support 
work around Export Health Certificates.  

At the request of the Scottish Government, the Council then submitted a specific bid 
to cover Environmental Health Certificate demand. This bid was for £111,300 and 
notification was received on 28th November that the full amount of £111,300 has 
been awarded. 

 
 
 

 


